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CAAC

ADVICE from The Regent¿s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

1 August 2022

Cambridge Gate London NW1 4JX 2022/2794/L

We welcome the proposed repair and conservation of the piers, pedestals, and terracotta figures.

We agree that the existing repairs are part of the history of the figures, and should not be obscured (p. 53 of 

conservation report) although the best approach to the final appearance of the ensemble may need to be 

reassessed as the repairs proceed.

We would object to the use of mineral paint (p. 59).

We welcome the advice (p. 54) on the need for continuing maintenance, and also for conservation of the 

limestone walls which are, as stated, part of the architectural ensemble.

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair
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